Mr. Adarsh Gupta

104, Major Residency

Rd No.10, Banjara Hills

Hyderabad-500034

Phone: 23357788

20th January, 2010

My dear Pradeep,

Please accept my Best Wishes on your retirement from Syndicate Bank as the Chief General Manager by the end of January, 2010.

You have had a long and meritorious innings in the Bank. You have earned the respect of the Management, Colleagues and Customers alike for your sterling qualities of mind and heart. Well done!

May God Bless you and your family with Peace and Happiness in the times to come.

With warm regards.

Yours affectionately,

Adarsh

